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townsville city council public notice
adoption of alignment amendment to the planning 

scheme for the city of townsville 
under the alignment amendment rules and 

the planning act 2016, section 293
Notice is hereby given that on 27 June 2017 Townsville City Council 
made the Alignment Amendment to the Planning Scheme for the city 
of Townsville under the Alignment Amendment Rules and section 
293 of the Planning Act 2016. The alignment amendment will 
commence on 3 July 2017.

The alignment amendment has the purpose and general effect of 
ensuring the planning scheme and associated policies align with 
the requirements of the new Planning Act 2016. The alignment 
amendment is limited to amendments where the effect of the local 
planning instrument is not substantially changed, and which are 
consistent with the Act.

The alignment amendment to the Townsville City Plan will commence 
on 3 July 2017.

From the date of commencement on 3 July 2017:

(a) �copies of the Townsville City Plan will be available for inspection 
and purchase at Townsville City Council, Customer Service Centre, 
ground floor, 103 Walker Street, Townsville City; and

(b) �the Townsville City Plan will be available to view and download 
from council’s website www.townsville.qld.gov.au.

Adele Young 
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